
From: Jason Cai [mailto:cai@kmccorp.com] 
Sent: Friday, September 30,' 2011 4:19 PM 
To: Clarke, Deanna 
Subject: FOIA request on the winning proposal for NRC contract 07-10-512 

September 30, 2011 

Ms.Clarke, 

Under the Freedom ofInformation Act, 5 U.S.C. subsection 552, I am requesting access copies of the winning 
proposal for contract 07-10-512, which was awarded to Digital Management, Inc. Mr. Matt Bucher, NRC 
Division of Contracts, told me that you are the NRC point of contact for FOIA request. If possible, the 
information I seek be provided in electronic format and sent through email tocai@kmccorp.com. 

Ifyou have any questions about handling this request, please feel free to contact me at 703-383-9233. Thanks! 


Have a great weekend! 


Best Regards, 


Jason Cai, 


KMClnc 


703-585-9233 
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